
 

Feasibility Studies 

Welcome to Crystal Clear Special Utility District. 

In order to start the process for a Feasibility Study please fill out the feasibility study service application 

(FSSA), provide a 911 address, and CCSUD staff will provide you with a map. 

Please email the completed FSSA to raelynn@crystalclearsud.org, we will then determine the cost of the 

study based upon what is needed and send back the fee amount. All payments are to be made payable to 

Crystal Clear SUD, in the form of a check, money order or cashiers’ check only. When dropping off/mailing in 

the payment, please be sure to provide the same proposed development name on the memo line that was 

provided on the FSSA. This is very important to ensure it gets posted to the correct project, not doing so can 

delay the study being sent to our engineer team. 

(2) Non-Standard Service - Defined as any service request that requires a larger than 5/8” meter for service, 
temporary water service, service to a Master Metered Account or an addition to or extension of the district’s 

water system or wastewater system. Except for temporary service Applicants, a non-standard service 
Applicant must comply with the service requirements prescribed by Section F of these Rules and Regulations 

prior to receiving service. 
 

 Feasibility study fees are estimated, and additional fees may be necessary to complete the work. If 

encountered, Crystal Clear SUD will invoice the customer; please note, work on the project may cease 

until proper payment is received. Fire flow is included in the residential development fee; however, it is 

NOT included in the commercial development fee and will be charged separate.  
Each Feasibility Study has an additional $50 admin fee (non-refundable) that is not included in the prices below.  

All Feasibility Studies do require a minimum of 90-120 days to be completed. 

For any further questions, please email raelynn@crystalclearsud.org or call (830)-372-1031.  
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